Jesi Pietrosanto

From: Andrew <tap04@bigpond.com>
Sent: Monday, 3 August 2015 1:32 PM
To: jesi@insulbrick.com.au

Subject: Loving our Insulbrick ICF Home
Hi Jesi,

Thanks for sending us the Newsletter, and you can send us them again if it is no trouble.

We are enjoying the house so much. Over the last summer, we only felt the need to use the air conditioner for a
short time at the end of the day when it was a 30+ hot day. Most normal summer days the house was OK.

Now in the middle of winter, the in-slab heating comes on during the night when the living room falls below 18 or 19
degrees. With our north facing windows, the room temperature rises, and at present (1.20 pm) it has risen to 22.3
degrees. It is 8.7 degrees outside right now.

We also note that upstairs without any heating, the rooms never get too cold and in summer, the rooms upstairs
never became too hot. This was not the case with our previous house which was made with Hebel panels.

I will send you a couple of photos

We are very satisfied customers.

Regards,

Andrew and Jennifer
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